Village Board Report — September 2016
Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of
actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.

LANDSCAPE TREES — At the September 13, 2016 meeting the Board accepted the bid from Fritz
Landscaping for the planting of trees along the berm at the Public Works Facility in the amount of
$18,000 and for the replacement of trees along Running Brook Farms Blvd in the amount of $16,350.

PARKING LOT IMPROVEMENT — At the September 13, 2016 meeting the Board accepted a bid from
Upland Construction & Maintenance LLC in the amount of $3,448.50 for concrete repair work at the
Village Hall and the bid from Superior Paving in the amount of $27,361 for the resurfacing of the Village
Hall Parking Lot. The Board also accepted a bid from Superior Paving in the amount of $30,669.70 for
paving of the front parking lot at the Public Works facility.

BOAT LAUNCH IMPROVEMENTS - At the September 13, 2016 meeting the Board accepted the bid in the
amount of $50,300 for boat launch and pier improvements at Alfred May Park on Riverview Drive.

CELEBRATION IN THE PARK — At the September 13, 2016 meeting, the Board approved the vendors for
the 2017 Celebration in the Park event.

DIRECTIONAL BORE — At the September 27, 2016 meeting the Board accepted a bid from Maple
Construction Inc in the amount of $2,900 for a directional bore at the Public Works facility.

VEHICLE PURCHASE — At the September 27, 2016 meeting the Board authorized the purchase of a 2017
Ford F-250 4x4 from Kunes Country Ford in the amount of $25,337 for use by the Public Works
Department.

DOWNTOWN PLAN - At the September 27, 2016 meeting the Board approved the Downtown Master
Plan addendum to the Comprehensive Land Use Plan.

ORDINANCES — The Board approved the following ordinances at the September 13, 2016 and
September 27,2016 meetings:

e Ordinance 16-17-16 Authorizing the Sale of Surplus Property

e Ordinance 16-17-17 Authorizing a Settlement Agreement between the State Bank Group and
the Village of Johnsburg

e Ordinance 16-17-18 Granting a Fence Variance for property commonly known as the Kuna
Property at 1802 W. River Terrace

For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village
Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org.
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